
Brief summary of Stephen Brandon (winner of 2012 CT State Association Scholarship
Award)

Stephen has been bowling in a league at Brookfield Lanes since he was 3 years old. He
started in the Peewee league then moved up to the adult junior league with his dad and
brother. From 6th grade through his senior year in high school, he bowled in the Saturday
morning junior and senior divisions at Brookfield Lanes. His current average is low to
mid 170s. His high game is a 212. From 9th grade to 11th grade he bowled in a travel
league, and his team got second place in the region in 10th grade. He also participated in
2 Pepsi Tournaments, but didn't place in either.

He has been a volunteer for Wildlife, an organization that works with Middle School
students, for the past three years. He has been an avid guitarist for many years.

He took Honors and Advanced Placement courses throughout high school. During last
summer, along with all of his volunteer work, Stephen worked through the Latin III
curriculum to move to the next level. He graduated as salutatorian from Ridgefield High
School and will be attending Georgetown to study medicine. He plans to continue
bowling, running, and music (specifically the guitar) throughout college since they are his
favorite hobbies.


